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I am a resident of Clackamas County and I support Christine Drazens bill HB 3455.  

We as taxpayers have a right and responsibility to know where and how our money is 

being allocated.  It is the responsibility of our elected officials to explain and persuade 

their constituents of any changes or additional taxes that are proposed.  We the 

people govern our country, state, county.  We the people should make the decisions 

that affect our personal lives.   

I support HB 3455. 

Sincerely  

Susan Alvarez  

PCP HD 26 


